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Sunday AM 
Elder Lorren Godwin preached “Obedience Pays Off” from I Kings 17:8. God 
takes care of those who are obedient to Him. The widow woman had only enough 
meal to made bread for herself and her son, but by faith in God she was obedient, 
and prepared their last meal for Elijah the prophet. One act of obedience sustained 
her for the rest of the drought. It is so important to listen and be obedient when 
God speaks. Even when Gods’ ways seem odd or unconventional, we should trust 
and obey Him. God can make a way for us even when we think there is no way. If 
one is obedient to God and walk in His ways, the Lord will provide. Abraham was 
so dedicated to God that he was willing to sacrifice his promised son in obedience 
to God, but when God saw his obedience He provided a ram for the sacrifice. 
When you give to God, He will give you more than you had before. Giving tithes 
is part of obedience. Be willing to step out in faith and let God use you. He must 
increase and we must decrease. Be obedient to God and He will sustain you. 
  

Sunday PM 
Pastor Joseph preached from Isaiah 60:18-19, Nehemiah 7:1-7 & Psalm 96:1-13. 
Perilous times are upon us. Wickedness is spreading all around us. Some people 
rightly fear for their lives. This is no time to turn away from God. The devil tries to 
steal our praise. He uses hints of threat, or mind tricks, such as pointing out how 
different we are from worldly people. God intends for us to be different! Holiness 
is beautiful! There is beauty in a modest, holy woman. The carnal mind is enmity 
against God. It relishes earthly and sinful ways and lives in opposition to pure and 
holy ways. The carnal mind can’t comprehend the things of God. Therefore, when 
we speak the truth in love some will get offended. Still, outreach is necessary. In a 
world that is screaming at the holiness church to shut its doors, we are still here, on 
guard, and believing for a better time to come. God’s children have hope. There is 
coming a day when God will take control. He will free the world from wickedness. 
 

Wednesday 
Jr. Elder Kieran Joseph preached “Blind” from Hebrews 11:8. Why do we worry 
and fret through trials? We need to trust God and remember what He has brought 
us through. God keeps His promises. We need to trust Him no matter what may be 
happening. He can see ahead and has everything in control. “And we know that all 
things work together for good to them that love God, to them who are the called 
according to his purpose” (Romans 8:28). 
Jr. Elder JT Sandy preached “Climbing Up To The Altar” from Luke 19:1-4 &  
II Samuel 24:25. Zacchaeus sought to see Jesus. God seeks those who seek after 
Him. We need to climb up to our altar for more of God. It is not good to get so 
caught up in the things of life that we neglect our prayer life. Our walk with God is 
the most important thing in life. We must have a life of prayer. Through prayer we 
can tear down strongholds. Make time for prayer every day.  
  
 

Natural Birthdays Spiritual Birthdays Anniversaries 
Tammy Channel        (12/11) 
Sis. Adena Joseph     (12/14) 
Jamie Wiley                (12/15) 
Ethan Benedum         (12/17) 

None to be announced. Congratulations to Bro. Kevin & Sis. 
Becky Riley (12/12/1997) 19 years! 
Congratulations to Pastor Douglas & Sis. 
LaDonna Joseph (12/17/1988) 28 years! 

 

Announcements / Events / Ministry Opportunities 
• Voice of Truth is aired each Sunday at 11:30am on News/Talk WAJR 103.3 FM.  

Today: “Anthony Mangun preaching at a General Conference, part 2” 
• Sun, Dec. 18, 10am – Christmas Plays – courtesy of our Sunday School classes 
• Sun, Dec. 25, 10am – One service only on Christmas Day – Celebrate the Savior! 
• Wed, Jan. 4 – Youth Service (for all ages – let our students minister to you). 
• Sun, Jan. 15 – Sanctity of Human Life Sunday 
• Fri, Jan. 27 – March For Life in D.C. – Bus departs Morgantown Mall (Sears 

parking lot) at 4am & returns at approximately 11pm. Cost: 15$/person or 
30$/family of 3 or more. Phone: 304-282-5756. 

• Thur-Fri, Feb. 2-3 – Capital City Youth Congress at Charleston Civic Center 
 

Fun! Kids Corner Nativity Word Scramble 

 



 

Fun! Humor Submit your funny things to news@cac.us.com 
Two young boys were spending the night at their grandparents’ house the week 
before Christmas. At bedtime, the two boys knelt beside their beds to say their 
prayers. The younger one began praying at the top of his lungs: 
“I PRAY FOR A NEW BICYCLE... I PRAY FOR A NEW NINTENDO...” 
His older brother leaned over, nudged him, and said, “Why are you shouting? God 
isn’t deaf—” to which the little brother replied, “No, but Grandma is!” 
  

Fun! Stan ‘N’ Isaac The shenanigans never end. 

 

 
 

Special Prayer Needs Featured Verse 
Sis. Rachel Claypool 
Sis. Jeannette Joseph 
Bro. Bill Pearce 
Sis. Helen Sandy 
Bro. Jim Starkey 
Bro. Bud Sandy 
Bro. Donald Tucker 

Sis. Pauline Scheuvront 
Bro. Terry Null 
Sis. Bev Feathers 
Sis. Penny Benedum 
Sis. Cindy Murphy 
Sis. Brenda Hudson 
Sis. Carol Moneypenny 

“And the Word was made flesh, 
and dwelt among us, (and we 
beheld his glory, the glory as of 
the only begotten of the father) 
full of grace and truth” (John 
1:14). 
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 Christian Apostolic Church 
  Where Miracles Live! 

 
 

Christmas Party Fun! 

 
CAC’s annual Christmas party was wonderful fun. The fellowship was great, and the 
food was delicious. Above, from left to right, Bella Bargo, Tyler Benedum, Joshua Riley, 
and Kieran Joseph participate some of the fun games that were played. Also, we were 
thrilled to have Sis. Carol Moneypenny (lower right corner) with us at the banquet. 

Congratulations to Mr. & Mrs. James Bargo! 
The church and reception hall were both 
beautifully decorated, and the ceremony was 
delightful. This solemn occasion was made all the 
more special by the many friends and family that 
gathered to celebrate, the excellent music and 
singing, and the joyous fellowship and delicious 
food at the reception. Brother Bargo extended 
these words of gratitute: 

“We would like to officially thank everyone for 
coming out and celebrating this day with us. We 
want to thank all those who were involved in 
making this day possible. Without you all we 
would have never been able to pull this off. We 
love all of you. WE ARE MARRIED!!!!!” 


